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BCDC Approves Bay Plan Amendment No. 1-08 

October 6, 2011 by Tom Tunny 

Today BCDC approved staff’s final recommendation on Bay Plan Amendment No. 1-08, 
which revises various sections of the Bay Plan to address climate change and adds a new Climate 
Change section to the San Francisco Bay Plan.  

More information is available at the BCDC website:  http://bit.ly/qQq07F  
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